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Imperial College Union 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

A report by John Collins, Executive Committee Chair 
 
 
It has been a relatively quiet period for Executive, partially due to the high 
process workload on the Sabbatical team and partly because we have just 
inducted four new members onto the committee. 
 
New Members of the Executive Committee 
 
All I need to report at this stage is that the following four Officers have been 
elected to the Union Executive Committee by the Student Activities, Academic 
Affairs and Welfare Committees: 
 
1. Alexandra Martinson-Dorff (Academic Committee)  C&G AAO (Taught) 
2. Emma Persky (Welfare Committee)   C&G Welfare Officer 
3. James Millen (Student Activities Committee)  SCC Chair 
4. James Yearsley (Student Activities Committee) Media Group Chair 
 
I would like to congratulate Alex, Emma, James and James in their election 
and wish them the best of luck in their new role as trustees of ICU. 
 
Union Accounts 
 
I would also like to report that last year’s accounts were officially signed off by 
the Executive Committee last month. The auditor reported that Union’s 
financial position is sound, although the audit process itself has revealed 
areas of improvement that could be made in our internal finance processes.  
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